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 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear ACSS students and families, 

 

I hope that all in our community had a good week filled with good health, happiness, and good 

experiences.  Daily life at ACSS was enhanced this week, as always, through dynamic classroom 

engagement, positive student interactions, some struggles, and many successes.  We are all 

eagerly anticipating warmer weather, especially the 2022 Grads as their special events draw 

nearer.  Of special note this week, we had a presentation to our Grade 11 & 12 students from 

ICBC safe driving speaker, Tianna Tozer.  At this time of the school year, we especially empha-

size the importance of safe driving by our senior students, and ICBC’s assistance with delivering 

this message is very helpful.  With regards to Grad, please know that our Dry Grad Committee 

and students are holding a car wash/bottle drive/Krispy Kreme Doughnut Sale/Hot Dog Sale on 

Saturday – please come out and support our graduating students!  More information about this 

fundraising activity is in the newsletter.  Thank you. 

 

Monday night at 7:00 PM there will be an in-person PAC meeting in the Learning Commons.  This 

is the Annual General Meeting for the PAC and will involve elections for next year.  Please come 

to the PAC meeting to meet other ACSS parents and guardians, and to get involved in all the 

exciting ACSS endeavors. 

 

On Thursday, we will hold our first whole school pep rally in a very long time.  Thank you to the 

students, teachers, and staff who have organized the pep rally.  Please be reminded that Fri-

day, May 20th is a professional development day in School District 35.  Staff will be engaged in 

learning activities at the school while the students get the day off. 

 

Please check our social media outlets (Facebook, Instagram, Twitter) and our school website 

regularly for school event information. Thank you. 

 

Wishing everyone in our community a safe and healthy weekend.  Thank you for reading this 

week’s newsletter.  See you next week! 

 

Mr. M. Palichuk 

Principal 

Aldergrove Community Secondary School 

 

For the most up-to-date information regarding school events and happenings please see the 

following school media sites: 

 

Website:  www.acsstotems.ca 

Instagram – @acss.totems 

Facebook - @aldergrovecommunitysecondary 

Twitter - @acsstotems 

http://www.acsstotems.ca
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Key Upcoming Dates: 

May 

• May 16 – PAC Meeting 7:00 PM 

• May 20 – Professional Development Day (students not in school) 

• May 23 – Victoria Day (School closed) 

 

June 

• June 20 – Grad Rehearsal & Grad Walk 

    Grad Ceremonies (6pm – 9pm) 

• June 23 – Dry Grad (11pm – 4am) 

    Strawberry Tea (3:30pm – 5pm) 

    Grad Dinner and Dance (5:30pm – 11pm) 

• June 24 – Last day of school for students 

• June  29 – Final Report Cards 

• June 30 – Administration Day (students not in school) 
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"Did you know a horse 

digestive tract can be 

70ft long? Anatomy and 

Physiology 12  

students discovered this 

during their class  

dissection this past  

Monday." 

A n a t o m y  a n d   P h y s I o l o g y  1 2  
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The girl's rugby team will be playing at Bateman on Tuesday, May 17th in their second 

round of playoffs. The girls will be battling for a berth to provincials!!!!  

GIRLS RUGBY 

G o  T o t e m s ! ! ! 
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Summer Session Information 

 

Summer session information is available at www.sd35summersession.ca 

STUDENT SUMMER REGISTRATION IS  N O W  O P E N !! 

http://www.sd35summersession.ca/
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IS YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION UP TO DATE?? 

 

Are you moving or leaving the District? The District is reminding families to ensure they 

have accurate and updated information in the MyEDBC parent portal. Information 

such as parent/guardian contact details and home address are examples of data re-

quired by staff to plan enrolment, transportation services and other programs. Please 

contact your school office if you have questions about updating student information. 

The District appreciates your cooperation as this helps plan the next school year.  

3rd Annual Jodi Steeves Kindness Scholarship for grade 12 students at Aldergrove Senior 

Secondary School. 

 

Send in your short essay to kindness@jodiandtheteam.com by May 26th 2022. 

 

We are looking for students who are going out of their way to be kind in their school, com-

munity and at home. 

Small acts of kindness do change someone’s entire day. 

 

Good luck everyone, 

 

Jodi Steeves  

Transportation Registration  2022-2023 

Transportation registration for 2022-23 is now open. Please note the instructions to regis-

ter are different for each category of rider. To help in our planning and creation of bus 

routes, registrations must be submitted by May 16 (eligible riders) and June 6 (courtesy 

riders). The District cannot guarantee approval after the deadline. New and existing 

riders can find more information on our Transportation Registration webpage here. 

mailto:kindness@jodiandtheteam.com
https://www.sd35.bc.ca/schools/transportation/transportation-registration/
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